
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES POLICY 3261:   Energy Conservation 
 
 
 
The Board of Trustees embraces energy conservation and believes it to be the district’s 
responsibility to ensure every reasonable effort is made to conserve energy and natural 
resources while exercising sound financial management. 
 
The board recognizes the importance of adopting an energy conservation policy. The board 
also affirms the implementation of this policy will be the joint responsibility of the board, district 
administration, faculty, staff, students, and support personnel. Success is based on 
cooperation among all groups. 
 
To ensure the overall success of the behavior-based energy conservation program, the 
following areas will be emphasized: 
  
A. A district facilities office will be accountable for energy conservation, including 

conducting energy audits and providing timely feedback. 
 

B.  All personnel at each campus/site are expected to make a positive contribution to 
 


